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Dear Parents & Carers,

Christmas Hampers
At our last meeting of the Mid Yell JHS Parent Council it was agreed that we would try a Christmas Hamper raffle at the Shopping night on Nov 17th. The money raised will go towards supporting the school provide free fruit snacks for all the pupils.
Therefore we are looking for a donation of a ‘Christmassy item’ to fill the Hampers. Hopefully, if we get enough, we will have a star prize hamper and a runner up hamper. All donations can be left at the reception of the school and will be greatly appreciated.
Bottle stall
We are also looking to run a small bottle stall with left over bottles from the regatta. If anyone would like to add to the stall it would be gratefully received. 
Volunteers
We would also be looking for some people to take part on the stalls. If you could let me know if you can help and I can make up a rota. The more helpers we get the less time we’ll have to do.

AGM – Parent Council

We will be having our Parent Council AGM at 6pm on Thursday 24th November in the school staff room. It is really important that we get enough parents to come along on this night and it really won’t last too long. The Parent Council is a very important part of the school and has a positive impact on all our young people, so please get involved.
If you have any questions please get in touch with either myself or Julia.

Yours sincerely

Tammie Fraser

Parent Council Chair
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